From: tanita tikaram |

Sent: 25 November 2023 15:07

To: Daren Zuk

Subject: Primrose Hill Gates 2023/3861/P
Dear Mr Zuk

I am a local resident writing in support of the planning application for the Primrose Hill gates . The current
temporary gates are noisy & not secure , I live opposite the main entrance & hear people pushing through
the gaps all night & early mornings on the days when the gates are locked .

Thank you Tanita Tikaram NW18XH



